
















Gary,
I just wanted to thank you again for coming to Gamma Phi Beta tonight. The chapter really enjoyed the 
presentation and I know that we all learned a lot. Although serious with important information, the entire talk 
interesting and funny. I will pass along your information to other organizations on campus and to our chapter 
planner for future years. This is a topic that girls can never be over-educated on.
Thank you again,
Megan Arnold


